PUBLIC NOTICE OF ZONING

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City of Brenham proposes to assign a
zoning classification of Industrial (1) to property generally described within the section of land
described below:

Section 2020-2: A 5.1545 acre tract of land being a part of the Phillip Coe Survey, A-31, and
being a portion of the tract of land called 9.04 acres in a deed from Henry
Muery, et us to Calvin Borman dated December 6, 1948 as recorded in
Volume 159, Page 115 of the Washington County Deed Records (R12256).

The City Council of the City of Brenham, Texas, will hold a PUBLIC HEARING in the Council
Chambers at the Municipal Building at 200 W. Vulcan Street, Brenham, Texas, on Thursday,
January 7, 2021 at 1:00 pm for the purpose of receiving public comments on the proposed zoning
of this land.

Questions may be directed to the City Secretary/Director of Administrative Services at 979-337-
7567. Information can also be obtained by visiting the City’s website at www.cityofbrenham.org.



